
 

 
 
July 14, 2020 
 
 Dear Fellow Lay Salvatorian, 
 
I pray that you are staying safe and healthy during this pandemic.  As was 
reported in the letter from the Joint Leadership Group  published with Update, the 
pandemic has created uncertainty during these times.  The Joint Leadership 
Group after prayer, discernment and long conversation unanimously came to the 
difficult decision to postpone all Chapter and Convocation meetings in 2021.  
This is a very disappointing decision but necessary to assure the health and 
safety of each of us.  This also means that our elections are postponed one year 
and those currently serving on the Lay Salvatorian National Board and JLG will 
serve an additional year for a 4-year term of office. An important reason for 
postponing the elections is to assure that all 3 branches of the US Salvatorians 
are synchronized in their election cycles. 
 
In the current LSNB Policies/Procedures, the term of office is 3 years. However,  
the policies and procedures can be changed by the LSNB if the policy to be 
changed is clearly specified in the Agenda of the  LSNB meeting.  The 
procedures state that the members should have an opportunity for input on the 
proposed change prior to the LSNB meeting at which the change will be on the 
agenda. 
 
At the upcoming Fall 2020 LSNB meeting conducted by Zoom, the members will 
vote to postpone the elections for National Director and Sector Representatives 
for one year: from 2020 to 2021.  The item about changing the election cycle by 
adding one year will be on the agenda. Therefore, we are seeking to suspend the 
policies and procedures related to elections for one year to allow for the 4-year 
term and then return to the normal 3-year terms. Copies of the specific policies 
and procedures are included in this letter. 
 
Each Sector Representative will be contacting their members regarding this 
decision and  seeking their input.  It is important that you take this opportunity to 
participate in this process and respond to your Sector Representative. 
 
So as we read the signs of our times, we ask for your prayers as we move 
forward during these challenging days. 
 
Each of you are in my prayers as our nation faces this pandemic.   
 
Blessings, 
 
Jackie White, SDS 
National Director 
 
Attach:  policies 
 



 



 


